
FILED 12/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 12279-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

& CROCKER 
ATT ORNE YS AT LAW 

December 16, 2022 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commissio 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co 
Company Code TJ532 
Courtesy Notification - Discontinuance of Service 

Dear Mr. Teitzman, 

We are the attorneys for Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co. (hereinafter "LDCB"). The 
Florida Public Service Commission ("Commission") previously authorized LDCB to provide 
intrastate resold long distance telecommunications services in the State of Florida. The 
Commission deregulated LDCB when it deregulated long distance resellers. Notwithstanding, 
although Commission approval is not required, LDCB provides this courtesy notification that 
LDCB has no customers in Florida and no longer intends to provide telecommunications services 
in the State of Florida. LDCB has submitted its Application by Foreign Corporation for 
Withdrawal of Authority to Transact Business or Conduct Affairs in Florida with the 
Amendment Section of the Florida Division of Corporations. 

Enclosed is a duplicate of this letter. Please stamp the duplicate received and return same in the 
postage-paid envelope attached thereto. 

Please direct any questions to the undersigned at patrick@crockerlawfirm.com with copy to 
paula@crockerlawfirm.com 

Very truly yours, 

CROCKER & CROCKER 
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